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Nathan L. Anderson Memorial Scholarships awarded 

The Board of the Nathan L. Anderson Memorial 
Scholarship Foundation, Inc., completed their 
calendar year 2012 scholarship award cycles after 
providing scholarship assistance to seven Oakwood 
University (OU) students (some of whom are pictured 
here). 

During the Spring 2012 Semester, OU seniors Anne-
Laure Cesarin and Samuel Alexandre were the 
inaugural recipients of the Foundation’s scholarship. 

Recipients of the Fall Semester 2012 awards are: 
(music majors) Melonie Callender and Ciara Scott, 
and (nursing majors) Floyd Fleming, Ashleigh 
Hoagland and Brianna Pringle. Total scholarship 
assistance during 2012 from the Foundation to OU 
students amounted to $18,500. 

The Nathan L. Anderson Memorial Scholarship 
Foundation was established to honor the life of 
Nathan L. Anderson (class of 2005).  In his honor the 
foundation is structured to support educational 
institutions that Nathan attended and provide 
scholarships to support students pursuing college 
degrees in areas of importance to him: computer 
science, aviation, nursing and music. 

Further information regarding donations, scholarship 
eligibility or grants can be found at 
http://rememberingnathananderson.com.
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During 2012, a second $ 5,000 grant was 
provided to the George E. Peters SDA 
Elementary School in Hyattsville, MD.  This 
followed an initial $5,000 grant  award in 
December 2011 that was designed as seed 
money to assist the school in establishing a 
Science, Technology, Engineering, Technology 
(STEM) preparatory program to help its 
student body develop an interest in STEM-
related occupations.

The Foundation awarded this total $10,000 seed 
grant to position the school to pursue matching 
grants from other organizations for the 
purpose of expanding the STEM preparatory 
program.
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